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Greetings BFC! 

 

We hope everyone enjoyed a wonderful and safe week despite the continuous rainy and humid 

weather. 

 

This coming Sunday is our Evening Service at 5PM. Please take this opportunity to spend time 

with your families and visit other churches! As usual, we will have a potluck dinner afterwards so 

please prepare your dishes according to the organization below. 

Families with last names A-I: side dish 

Families with last names J-P: desserts 

Families with last names R-Z: main dish 

Belvedere staff will prepare the rice, kimchi, utensils, and drinks. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 
 



 

 

This past weekend, over 1600 people gathered at our very own Belvedere to attend the Spirit 

Fest. Many of us who participated in this event had a profound and uplifting experience as they 

liberated their ancestors and performed Chanyang. We are truly grateful to many of our very 

own BFC members and staff who have volunteered and offered tremendously for the sake of 

this event-- thank you so much to everyone who has offered their unconditional love, support, 

and service. 

 

 

 
 

Please click HERE to read the review from HQ on last week's Spirit Fest. 

 

 

Blessed Culture and Sports Festival 2018 

Registration and NY Meal Plan Sign Up!! 

 



 

 

BCSF strives to create a hub for Unificationists and their friends to connect and celebrate the values 

of our community through sports and culture. 

 

This year's BCSF will take place in August 8-12 at UTS in Barrytown, NY!! 

Please click HERE to register. 

 

There will be an organized meal plan provided by some of our wonderful BFC members. If you 

would like to sign up for meals, please click on the link below to submit a form. 

Click here sign up for the NY Meal Plan 

 

The meal plan includes eleven meals from Thursday through Sunday of BCSF (8/9 - 8/12), 

 

 

What to Expect 

A national Level 2 Blessing Workshop is coming up at UTS in Barrytown, New York on August 12-

14, 2018, right after the Blessed Culture & Sports Festival!   

Designed for those who are preparing to begin the Matching Process or want to learn more about it, 

the content will give participants a clear, step-by-step guide to getting started with the Matching 

Process. 

There will also be plenty of time for discussion and interaction with other workshop participants. You 

will have the chance to hear testimonies from couples about their experience with the Matching 

Process. 

Who's it for? 

The content is intended for anyone 18+ who is preparing for the Matching Process. The education is 

also required in order to become a Matching Candidate.   

Parents of young adults are also encouraged to attend this workshop so that they can learn the 

same content in preparation for discussions as a family. Matching Supporters are also encouraged 

to attend. 

Schedule 

The program will begin on Sunday, August 12 with check-in at 4:30 PM, dinner at 6:00 PM, and 

program at 7:00 PM. The program will conclude at 2:00 PM on Tuesday, August 14.  

For questions, contact us at bfmadmin@ unification,org or 212-997-0055.   

 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 


